
 

January 14, 2025  
 

To: Hospitality Customers Serviced by BCLIQUOR Stores  
From: LDB Wholesale Operations  
Re:  LDB Inventory Count: February 6 to February 9, 2025  

  
The BC Liquor Distribution Branch’s (LDB) distribution centres in Delta and Kamloops will conduct a 

mandatory physical inventory count from Thursday, February 6 to Sunday, February 9, 2025.  The 
distribution centres will not be filling orders during the inventory count.    
 

Hospitality customers serviced by BCLIQUOR (BCL) stores may continue to place orders during the 
inventory count but only product stocked in the store can be fulfilled until the count is completed. 
During this time, products that are fulfilled directly from the distribution centres and non-stocked 
wholesale product (NSWP) may be delayed.  
 

Thank you for your patience.  
 

LDB Wholesale Operations  
Phone: 604-775-0681, toll free 1-888-775-0681  
Email: wholesalehelp@bcldb.com  
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